St Michael's Collegiate

Set for ife

28 May 2020

Macquarie Builders Pty Ltd
278 Macquarie Street
HOBART Tas 7000

Dear Frank, Glen Neil, Hayden and Coney
St Michael’s Collegiate — IF Lab Project

I would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere thanks to you for the way in which
you managed and completed our recent IF Lab project. We are appreciative of the
collaborative way in which the project was managed and for the steadfast presence of both
Neil and Glen who dealt with all issues and requests in a calm and professional manner. We
are extremely pleased with the completed project and are looking forward to the many ways
in which our students will benefit from such a contemporary, innovative and creative space.

Due to current circumstances we have not been able to officially open the IF Lab as yet. Once
the current situation has eased and things begin to get back to normal, we would be pleased

to invite you as guests at our official opening.

Kind regards

Dr Adam Forsyth Mr Fergus Leicester
Principal Chief Operating Officer

www.collegiate.tas.edu.au




